To CPC Committee:

Re: Update on Town of Harwich - Bikeways Committee Articles

From: Paul Gazaille Date: August 30, 2022

- 1) 2021 Article #29 (1) Old Colony Rail Trail Harwich/Chatham Town Border Marker Project, \$1,000
- The Boarder marker was installed, Chatham handled the procurement and installation of the stone marker. The Town of Harwich share of the stone marker was \$660, so \$340 can go back to the town account.
- 2) 2021 Article #29 (3) Depot Road South Crossing Lights, \$15,000
- The lights were installed and the good news is the license plate grant that covered the cost of the headwaters lights also covered the cost of Depot road lights, because the cost of the new lights were within the grant dollars, so you can return all of the \$15,000 to the town account.

Regards,

Paul Gazaille Harwich Bikeways Committee